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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 191 prohibits the advertisement of medical marijuana as safe or harmless for consumption. 

The measure also prohibits marketing flavored medical marijuana in a way that suggests they are 

healthier alternatives to medical marijuana. No dispenser may use flashing signs, flags, banners, 

or tube men on its premises. Dispensers cannot distribute discounts or coupons to customers nor 

advertise medical marijuana in a manner depicting improved social status, physical appearance, 

or athletic performance.  
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